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Please Follow Our New Rules 

as We Reopen 

 

1.  Masks are required to be 

properly worn at all times while in 

the building.  Help us keep the 

community as well as our staff 

safe and healthy.  Should mem-

bers of the staff become infected 

with COVID-19, the Library will 

need to close for deep cleaning 

and may see future public ac-

cess to the building restricted.  

 

2. While masks are required 

throughout your visit, for those 

with concerns, Library staff will be 

able to assist everyone with 

browsing our collections via video 

or standard phone call. 

 

3. For persons who do not feel 

comfortable entering the build-

ing, curbside service and pickup 

of materials will continue for the 

foreseeable future. 



 

 

In order to keep everyone healthy 

and ensure the Library remains 

open, please observe the following: 
 

 Return all materials to the outside  

return bins to help us with our  

quarantine process.  Inside return  

boxes will be closed. 
 

 A face covering will be  

required for entry and throughout 

your visit.  Help us keep everyone 

healthy.  Spread of COVID-19 to 

staff will require the Library to close. 
 

 Capacity limits will be in effect.  If 

the Library reaches capacity, we 

will ask people to wait for entry. 
 

 Please maintain appropriate so-

cial distancing of six feet at all 

times. 
 

 Be kind.  We are all grappling 

with ways to cope and the staff 

truly appreciates your patience. 

10. Service hours and building access 

are subject to change, depending 

on evolving public health conditions 

and State restrictions.  

 

11. Parents, please keep children 

close to your family group during 

your visit.  Parents with children under 

the age of two or children who are 

not able to keep a mask on, the Li-

brary does require masks for all visi-

tors, regardless of age and through-

out the duration of each visit.  For 

very young ones, please bring a de-

tachable car safety seat, baby carri-

er or stroller which can be covered 

by a blanket or a rain shield during 

the entirety of each visit. 

  

12. Curbside service may be limited 

during inclement weather. 

 

We look forward to seeing everyone 

back in the building and returning to 

a closer sense of normal. 

4.  The Library will make every    

attempt to provide comparable, 

alternative services, which can be 

accessed from outside the build-

ing. 

 

5. We ask that visitors limit visits to 

30-minutes inside the building.   

  

6. Access to the Library's comput-

ers is available and we are mak-

ing laptops available for short-

term use outside the building. 

 

7. Due to the need to store furni-

ture and the inability to properly 

social distance in certain spaces, 

meeting rooms, small group study 

rooms and the silent reading room 

will be unavailable.  

 

8. Printing, faxing and copying ser-

vices are available, free and have 

daily limitations.  These services 

are also available remotely from 

our parking lot. 

 

9. Patrons are asked to observe all 

floor markings and refrain from en-

tering staff areas. 


